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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Glenda Dunn, Chair

Date:

August 9, 2017


Subject:
NADE Support Staff Committee End-of Year 2017 Report
On behalf of the Support Staff Committee, we would like to report that on several occasions the committee communicated by email as to what is going on in their office locations.  
We also submitted topics of concern that support staff is facing as changes and new procedures are being put in place, such as losing jobs/positions due to DCPS. While NADE’s focus is centered around examiners, additional communication and focus on the critical part that support staff members play in the success of the agencies and organization should continue to be addressed; along with more opportunities for support staff activities and training at conferences.   It is our goal to insure all support staff are aware of their importance in NADE and they will realize their importance as they become more involved on a Regional/National level.  It is also the goal of the committee to have at least one person from each region serving on the support staff committee.  We feel this will help with recruitment, retention and communication for NADE Support Staff.
We hope these concerns will be discussed during the conference.

The Committee members are:

Glenda Dunn, Chair - Stone Mountain, GA DDS
Tena Fleming – Birmingham, AL DDS
Crystal Bach – Sioux Falls, SD DDS
Kathy Officer – Stone Mountain, GA DDS
Stephani Sanford - Helena, MO DDS

Teresa Thompson – Nashville, TN DDS

Jacquelyn Wade – Nashville, TN DDS

Harold Shank – Salem, OR DDS
Thank you for the opportunity to serve,

The Support Staff Committee

